Policy to remove unnecessary accounts on electronic systems that require a login

This policy outlines the procedure taken to remove login/user accounts which are unnecessary and/or no longer used by an electronic system.  The electronic systems affected are exclusively supported by the Office of Research Computer Services.  All unnecessary, required user/account logins for supported systems and applications will be removed or deactivated after a period of one year of non-use. 
